
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
City of Lancaster  

Notice Inviting Interested Contractors for the 2016 Informal Bid List 
 

In accordance with the State's Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Commission, the 
City of Lancaster is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit their firm for inclusion 
on our Agency's list of qualified bidders for calendar year 2016.  Even if your firm has been 
previously submitted, you must resubmit to be included for the next year.  Per California 
Public Contract Code 22032, any Public Works Project that is estimated to be below 
$175,000.00 is subject to the Informal Procedures set forth by the State’s Uniform Public 
Construction Cost Accounting Commission.  Contractors that are interested in being on the 
2016 Contractors Informal Bid List are required to have a current California State 
Contractors license and are subject to verification through the Contractors State License 
Board.   
 
Interested contractors are asked to return the Notice Inviting Letters of Interest from Licensed 
Contractors form via email to ppletzke@cityoflancasterca.org, fax to (661) 723-6221 (attention 
Patti Pletzke) or mail to 615 West Avenue H, Lancaster, CA 93534 (attention Patti Pletzke). 
 
For further information please contact Patti Pletzke at (661) 945-6869 or 
ppletzke@cityoflancasterca.org. 

 
 

Trade Journals: 
 
Construction Bidboard McGraw-Hill Construction Dodge  
Southern California Builders Association Bid America 
BuildersNotebook All Valley Repro & Plan Room  
Bid Ocean, Inc. The Blue Book  
iSQFT Plan Room Kern County Builders Exchange 
Prime Vendor, Inc. Reed Construction Data 
San Diego Daily Transcript Southern California Builders Association 
Southern California Builders Exchange 
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NOTICE INVITING 

LETTERS OF INTEREST 

FROM LICENSED CONTRACTORS 
 

In accordance with the State's Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Commission, the 

City of Lancaster is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit their firm for inclusion 

on our Agency's list of qualified bidders for calendar year 2016.  Even if your firm has been 

previously submitted, you must resubmit to be included for the next year. 

If you would like to be placed on the 2016 Contractors Informal Bid List, please complete this 

form and return it via email to ppletzke@cityoflancasterca.org, fax to (661) 723-6221 (attention 

Patti Pletzke) or mail to 615 West Avenue H, Lancaster, CA 93534 (attention Patti Pletzke).  

Contractors that are interested in being on the 2016 Informal Bid Contractors List are 

required to have a current California State Contractors license and are subject to 

verification through the Contractors State License Board.  For further information contact 

Patti Pletzke at ppletzke@cityoflancasterca.org or (661) 945-6869. 

 

CONTRACTORS LETTER OF INTEREST 

 

Please add the following contractor to your list for calendar year 2016. 

 

1. Name of Contact Person:    

 

2. Name of Firm:    

 

3. Business Address:    

 

   

 

4. Business Phone Number:  (         )_______________________ 

 

 FAX:  (         )  

 

5. Email Address:   

 

7. Currently held California State Contractor licenses: 

 CLASS CL NUMBER EXPIRATION 

         

         

         

         

         

         
 

Please use back side for additional comments. 
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